
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Bluebell Class  

Autumn Term 1 Newsletter 

2022 - 2023 

 

 

Welcome 

Bluebell Class team would like to welcome you back to the new 

school year, we hope you have all had an enjoyable summer holiday. 

We have a funfilled year ahead of us with some exciting topics across 

the year. We are hoping to get back in our spa and our wheelchair 

swing is now back up and we hoe the weather will be kind to us so 

that we can enjoy this over the year.  

 

This term our book is… 

 

 

 

Key Class information 

Please send in a spare set of clothes for your child as 

we will be getting messy during exploration of our 

tuff spots and we will also be going outside when we 

can. 

Please also send warm waterproof coats, hats, gloves 

etc for use when we are outside. 

 

 

 

 

Curriculum 

Our topic this term is You’ve got a friend in me.  

 

Bluebell class will be learning about making 

friends and different types of friendships. We 

will be looking at all the people that help us and 

our family relationships.  

 

As always, our curriculum will follow a sensory 

hands on approach to our learning. We will be 

exploring sensory items and building upon what 

we like and don’t like and learning more about 

who we are. This term we will also be enjoying 

time at Forest school with Dave on a Thursday. 

Then enjoying food technology with Alison and 

performing arts with Hilary on a Friday.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

 
                 Pamela        Anna      Katy        Michelle     Tina 

 
Sophie    Ashleigh 

     
     

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

12/09/2022 Meet the Teacher and Team 
04/10/2022 School Photos  
06/10/2022  Parents’ Evening 
11/10/2022 Parents’ Evening 
14/10/2022 Flu Vaccinations 
21/10/2022 Last Day of Term 
31/10/2022 Start of Term 
 
Please send £1 a week or £6 for the term in a named 
envelope to cover the cost of ingredients for food 
lessons. 
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